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['ebruary 27, 2017

Pamela f. Henderson, Deputy Director
Division of Material Safely, State, Tribal, and Rulemauking Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
18-124
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
RE: Proposed Regulations
Dear Ms. Henderson;
Enclosed is copy of the revisions to the proposed Massachusetts Regulations for the Control of
Radiation, 105 CMR 120.000. Thc proposcd regulations are identified by red-in/ line-out text
and correspond to the following equivalent amendment to NRC’s regulations. The applicable

RATS-ID checklist is also included 0 key you Lo the specilic Slale sections revised,

RATSID) Title State Sectien

. 20135-3 Revisions to Transporiation Salety Table of Contents;
Requirements and Harmonization with 120.065; and 120.770
International Atomic Lnergy Agency
Transportation Requircments; Including
Corrections

We believe that adoption of these revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety
categories established in the Office of I'ederal and State Materials and Invironmental Programs
(FSME) Procedure SA-200.



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-242-3035 ext. 2015 or
Joshua.daehler(@state.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Joshua E. Dachlcr,
Radioactive Materials Unit Supervisor
Radiation Control Program

Enclosures:
As stated.



